
October 13, 2019 

Rena Stucky 
266 N Main 
Suite 220 
Wichita, KS 67202 

Dear Sir, 

Rick and Karen Lindesmith 
1603 County Road 3700 
Coffeyville, KS 67337 

(620) 948-6361 

Received 
KANSAS CORPORATION COMMISSION 

OCT 16 2019 
CONSERVATION DIVISION 

WICHITA.KS 

Our reason for protesting the application for Injection well, from Little Chief Energy 
Corporation, is the injection Well sight is close enough to our property that when injection 
occurs it could end up in our abandoned wells and on our property. We have approximately 
five abandoned wells on our property. Parcel numbers are 010-144-17-0-00-00-002.01-0 and 
010-143-08-0-00-00-003. 00-0. 

Thank you, 
Rick Lindesmith & Karen Lindesmith 
karenlindesmith@gmail.com 
Property Owners 
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